The Pilot Block Neighborhood Association invites you to our

Annual Picnic Gathering



Hiscock Park, W Newton St Thursday June 16 from 6:00 pm on

Share snacks, appetizers and whatever else you'd like to bring or just bring yourselves and your good conversation. See old friends and meet new ones. The PBNA will provide wine and soft drinks.

Each year it has been great to meet and chat with neighbors from 3 months old to 'well-seasoned'. We have an increasing number of neighbors in the 'kid' set and hope they will bring their parents.

If you'd like to bring something, some ideas:

- appetizers
- salad
- desserts
- kid favorites

AND, we need 2 volunteers to help get the beverages to the park and to coordinate the kid fare. Please email <u>pilotblock.na@verizon.net</u> if you can donate about an hour of your time, probably less.